
June 20, 2013

Greetings, Florida Board of Governors:

On behalf of the members of FAMU’s Green Coalition, we want to thank you for 
considering our request to establish a Student Green Fund at Florida A&M 
University. We have been working on the Student Green Fund for the past few 
years, and we look forward to your support to implement the fund in fall 2013.

Next to salaries, we understand that energy is the next greatest expense a 
university must deal with. We love FAMU, and by creating a Student Green Fund, 
we – students – are making a commitment to help FAMU become more 
environmentally sustainable for generations to come. 

Research tells us that the poor and people of color are disproportionately affected 
by climate change.  FAMU students want to be participants and leaders in the 
national dialogue about how to address the effects of climate change. Having a 
Student Green Fund is one step toward doing that.

So we hope you will join us by saying “Yes!” to creating a Student Green Fund at 
Florida A&M University. Thank you.
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